
 

 
Canton City Health Department 

 

Division of Nursing 
420 North Market Avenue ● Canton, Ohio, 44702-1544 

(330) 489-3322 ● Fax: (330) 489-7857 
 James M. Adams, R.S., M.P.H. 

Health Commissioner 
Anju G. Mader, M.D. 

Medical Director 
Diane Thompson, R.N., M.S.N. 

Director of Nursing 

 

 

 
 

 

The next Personal Responsibility Education Program (PREP) Coalition meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, March 30, 2016 from 11:30 AM - 2:00 PM at Goodwill Industries Community 

Campus- Stark at 408 9th Street SW in Canton, 44707. The meeting will include a Teen Dating 

Abuse presentation (see attached flyer) by Caitlin Tully, a Training and Development Manager. 

Caitlin will provide an educational overview of teen dating abuse, digital dating abuse and 

reproductive coercion, including risk and protective factors.  

Lunch will be provided to coalition meeting attendees. Those with special dietary restrictions are 

encouraged to bring their own lunch. Please reference the attached Ohio PREP Coalition 

Meeting invitation for more information. Seating is limited. RSVP your attendance today! 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting/training. 

 


